City of Woodland

November '09

E-NEWSLETTER

Woodland City Council

Marlin H. "Skip" Davies, Mayor; Art Pimentel, Vice Mayor; Jeff Monroe, Council Member; Bill Marble, Council Member; Martie Dote, Council Member



Senior City Staff

Mark Deven, City Manager; Sue Vannucci, Director of Administrative Services/City Clerk; Carey Sullivan, Police Chief and Interim Parks and Recreation Director; Tod Reddish, Fire Chief; Greg Meyer, Public Works Director; Sandra Briggs, Library Services Director

November *eNewsletter*

This eNewsletter is part of the city's effort to keep residents informed of the latest issues and happenings. Each month city departments provide brief info items for your perusal. When you find an item of interest, click on the underlined link and you will be taken to a fuller discussion of that piece of news. If it motivates you to contact a city official or staff member, click on the appropriate name on the left. It's that simple. For further information about city events, go to the Woodland home page.

Public Works - Did you know...?

Did you know that property owners are responsible for the repair and maintenance of sidewalks and gutters in the City of Woodland? <u>Click here</u> for additional information.

Water Rate Increase

City water rate increase effective January 1, 2010. For additional information regarding the water rate increase and Council action, please click here.

September Water Use "Dashboard"

<u>Click here</u> for the September water use update. Visit the City's <u>Water Conservation web page</u> for water use data from previous months and for:

- A description of the City's Water Conservation Initiative
- Indoor and outdoor water conservation tips
- Links to fun websites for kids and educators
- Information on water use and energy consumption
- Links to many additional sources of information on local and regional water use and conservation

Environmental Services reminds residents, businesses and City Departments to cut back on winter landscape watering and to reset your irrigation controllers for the cooler, wetter weather. Go to www.cityofwoodland.orghttp://web.cityofwoodland.org/waterconservation to learn more.

Parenteen - Cell phones: The Friends and Family Plan

Click on this link to read about putting down your cell phone and spending more time with your family.

Annual "Food for Fines" Campaign

The Woodland Public Library will once again conduct its Annual "Food for Fines" Campaign. Click here to find out more.

Safe Routes to School Project Update

The City of Woodland and the Woodland Joint Unified School District teamed up to complete a project that improves the safety of students attending certain schools in Woodland. <u>Click here</u> to find out more.

New Ballot Initiative

A new ballot initiative to restrict the State of California from redirecting local government revenue has a ballot measure with the California Attorney General's Office. If the measure is qualified, it will further protect local government revenues. <u>Click here</u> to find out more information.

November 2009, Ana Gonzalez, ed.